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From: Myriam Yvette Perez Lozano

To: Brown. Don; PCB.Clerks

Cc: mminuche@Ivejo.org

Subject: [External] R2024-017: Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 3:09:02 PM

Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean Car and
Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 Ill. Admin Code 242.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. | am a Southwest Side Chicago resident and live in
BrightonPark. | support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck
Standards! These standards are important because | have three children and would like them to also live
and grow up in this neighborhood that | grew up in and that | love so much.

Unfortunately in the past local electives have supported the MAT asphalt plant and Thorntons gas station
to be built directly in front of our only parks. This has created a lack of clean and fresh air and me and my
family desperately deserve and need it to live comfortably in our community. Fortunately there is hope
with the use of clean cars and truck standards that my children may be able to walk to the park with
cleaner air and have a chance at lower risk of hazardous pollution if this standard is approved. Please
help me assure my children and our future are considered and cared for while we can. .

Sincerely yours,

iSi hablo espafiol!
Myriam-Yvette Perez Lozano
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